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School News: 

Permaculture will close at 4:30 tomorrow, March 8, 2019. 
 
Please, during drop off in the morning (from the time the gates open until the back ones 
close), do not exit the school onto Wilshire.  The traffic should only flow one way on to 
Pan American Freeway south. 
 
If you have friends or family who are interested in bringing their children to Corrales 
International for the 2019-2020 school year, the application link is on the CIS website. 
 
 

****Please order your CIS yearbook today!  

 https://www.treering.com/purchase?PassCode=1015434179732172 

 
Please be patient and have your Driver’s License with you when you come in to 
pick up students.  With Nikki being out, we will have a few different people filling in 
that may not know you by sight.  Let’s keep our children safe. 
 
Parents of students in grades 9 through 11, a sign up for Next Step plan meetings 
will be posted on March 18th.   
  

Have a great Spring Break!  March 11th – March 15th. 
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CIS Foundation News: 

 
Curious what is happening with the new building? What the next steps 
are for the school? How you can help?  

Join us on Monday, March 25th at 5:30 at the school!  

We would love to see YOU there! 

 

Don’t forget that every month we can support the foundation by visiting the following 2 

locations of Great Clip!         

 
 

 

Are you spring cleaning next week over spring 

break? 

If so pack up your items in these 3 categories and we will 

have Extra Goodwill bins to help us make some extra money 

for our new building! 

 

Softlines:  includes clothing, shoes, linens, towels, comforters, jewelry, 
belts, handbags, stuffed toys, and other accessories. Items received in 
plastic bags do not need to be opened and sorted. If the bag feels soft, 

just toss it into your softlines bin.  

Hardlines:  includes housewares, small kitchen electrics, kitchenwares, home décor, dishes, tools,  
sporting goods, hard toys. Items received in plastic bags do not need to be opened and  
sorted. If the bag feels hard, just toss it into your hardlines bin.  
  

E-Waste:  includes ink cartridges, tablets, laptops, computers, monitors and computer accessories.    

 
Great Clips will be donating a portion of the proceeds for your 
services to the Foundation. The 1st Saturday in September 
2018 and ending in May 2019. Please show them this 
electronic notice or use code “CISFound” 
 

 Every 1st Saturday now thru May  
 

Heritage - 1800 Unser Blvd NW #100 87120 

Andalucia- 5600 Coors Blvd NW A9 87120 
*Good at the listed locations only. 



 

We are preparing for our Silent Auction 
on May 4th. If you would like to help 
please text LaJean at 505-410-2315 

Or join us at our next meeting on March 
25th. 
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You can give to the Corrales International School Foundation every time you use your Amazon Prime 
account.  All you have to do is click Smile and select the Foundation as your charity and then pay for all 
your prime orders at this site. You can shop in the app just be sure to pay at www.smile.amazon.com!  
(www.smile.amazon.com) 

 

You can give to the Corrales International School Foundation every time you use your Smith's Rewards 
Card.  All you have to do is click here Smith's  to login and tie your current rewards card. Select Corrales 
International School as your charity and then shop at Smith's for all your groceries. 
(www.smithsfoodanddrug.com/inspire) 

 

 

 Foundation E Mail OPT in  (Double click or Ctrl + click) 

http://smile.amazon.com/
http://www.smile.amazon.com/
http://www.smithsfoodanddrug.com/inspire
http://www.smithsfoodanddrug.com/inspire
https://foundationcis.wufoo.com/forms/z1ptgkad0yaxql0/


 

CIS PTA News: 

 



 

 

 

 


